
BETH EL FAMILY TEACHER

ORGANIZATION
JOIN THE

YES, we would like to join the FTO. 
I have attached a check for $36 (per family)
with FTO in the memo.

NO, thank you, not at this time. 

I am interested in helping with the FTO.

Looking to meet other families? 

Email bethelfto@gmail.com with any questions. 

Child(ren) Name(s): _______________________

Parent Name(s): _________________________

Email: _____________________________

Moms Night Out
Events

Teacher Appreciation
Week

Join the FTO! The Family Teacher Organization is a partnership with the Pauline
Mash School for Early Childhood Education that supports our teachers, students,

and community. From events to fundraisers to organizing room parents and teacher
gifts, the FTO works to make our Beth El Early Childhood Programs community

stronger and we would love your support! 

Hoping for a night out? Want to support your school while
eating a prep-free dinner?

Community
Outreach
Activities


